LLOYD BENTSEN commiTTEES:
TEXAS FINANCE
COMMERCE, SCIENCE, AND TRANSPORTATION
JOINT ECONOMIC
JOINT COMMITTEE ON TAXATION

®Enited States Senate

WASHINGTON, DC 20510

April 18, 1990

Dr. Hector P. Garcia
American G.I. Forum

1315 Bright Street

Corpus Christ, Texas 78405

Dear Hector:

Enclosed is a copy of the report I have received from the Urban
Mass Transportation Administration as a result of my inquiry on
your behalf. I trust that the information it contains will be of
use to you.

To date, I have not received the requested information from the
Texas Highway Department. Please be assured that as soon as I
have a substantive report, I will forward it to you.

In the interim, if you have further questions or feel that I can
be of additional assistance, please do not hesitate to contact
me .

Sincerely,




